Frosted World - Announcement
By: Sanjana Srinivasan


Hari Om! I am Sanjana Srinivasan, 12 years old. I am in Bridgewater-Raritan Middle School. My close friends know that I am very interested in Baking, and I have been experimenting in it for the past 2 years. This past summer, I started an online, vegetarian bakery called “Frosted World” for a good cause. This bakery is a non-profit bakery where all proceeds go to CORD – Chinmaya Organization for Rural Development. 
CORD is a non-profit charity located in Sidhbari, Himachal Pradesh India. CORD was started in 1985 with the blessings of Pujya Gurudev Swami Chinmayananda. Their mission is to empower and educate women and children in rural India. CORD does many programs to help empower women and children. They have different groups that go around the villages and focus on different areas of development. For example the Yuvati group helps people gain self-confidence, managing natural resources, and the Balvidis group nurtures children. I feel very passionate about CORD and I hope to visit them someday, but for now all I can do is donate money so the charity can thrive. That is why I decided to raise money for CORD through my online bakery. 
Frosted World offers 3 different types of bakery goods; cupcakes, cakes, and cookies. There are some standard flavors, and it can also be customized to your likes. Frosted world can cater to birthdays, parties, other events, or if you just feel like having a snack. You will not feel guilty eating this snack now because you are doing a good deed for CORD! The name of the website is frostedworld.weebly.com and it provides additional details and ordering information. You can find this on the flyers that will be handed out to you on your way out. So far, I have earned $140 and all the money will be donated to CORD. My goal is to donate a $1000 to CORD this year. I request you to support my cause by ordering my bakery products. Thank you for listening and have a nice day! Hari Om!
